
Marcus Hansen 
 

I have enjoyed visits to Seattle and Puget sound because of the beauty and the excitement of seeing
wildlife there. It is encouraging that the proposed MOU includes the provision to ban discharge of
scrubber waste. Such cooperation between the cruise ship industry and those who safeguard the
health of the Puget Sound ecosystem is a good thing. Please make sure that the agreement bans the
scrubbers, and keeps Puget Sound a destination I will want to revisit soon. Thanks.


